Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Chiropractic Medicine
The Department of Health announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: July 30, 2021, 3:00 p.m.
PLACE: https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/897549269
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: 47/143 - This is meeting has been cancelled.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: https://floridaschiropracticmedicine.gov/.

For more information, you may contact: Christina.McGinnis@flhelath.gov.
